
In Reply Refer To: GE 973E 

JUN f I 2518 

Ms. Jill Fowler 
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 
Post Office Box 1330 
Houston, Texas 77251 

Dear Ms. Fowler: 

All leases in the Sigsbee Escarpment Block 39 Unit, Agreement No. 754317001 were 
relinquished by Anadarko Petroleum Corporation, effective November 3, 2017. The unit 
consisted of Leases OCS-G 27778, 27779, 27780, and portions of Leases OCS-G 34012 
and 34013. 

In accordance with Article 14 of the Unit Agreement, the Sigsbee Escarpment Block 39 
Unit terminated effective November 3, 2017. If you have any questions, contact 
Kimberly Ward at (504) 736-2677 or Kimberly.Ward@bsee.gov. 

Sincerely, 

(Org. Signed) Richie D. Baud 

Richie D. Baud 
Regional Supervisor 
Production and Development 


